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Future Leaders Week is a simple way for BNI professionals to offer young 

people aged 15-18 career orientation advice within their local community. For 

one week, October 15 – 21, 2023, we are asking Chapters to engage with a local 

school to provide career advice, networking tips, and to show how business 

owners work together to be more successful. 

There are various ways for your Chapter to participate in 

BVFL. These include but are not limited to: 

A group of volunteer Members visit a school and talk 

to students about their careers. 

The weekly Chapter Meeting is held in the school 

and volunteer Members stay after to talk about their 

careers. 

If no school is available, the career orientation event 

can be held in a local young people’s club. 

 

HOW IT WORKS 

Project overview and information distributed by GST and National Offices. Chapters 

sign up to participate, ideally on the same day they normally meet. 

BNI Foundation sends your Chapter all the necessary information to successfully 

participate. 

Chapter reaches out to a local school - wording suggestions provided by BNI 

Foundation. 

Career Orientation session and/or Weekly Chapter Meeting held in the school. 

Chapter reports number of Members and Students in attendance and submits any 

photos or videos from the day. 
 

Business Voices is the part of the BNI Foundation 

which focuses on how BNI Members, Directors, 

and Chapters can use their time, talent, knowledge, 

and experience to help children in the communities 

in which they live and work. 

www.bnifoundation.org 

 
info@bnifoundation.org 
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